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Good Afternoon: 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few updates regarding upcoming events at 
Loch Lomond School for Monday, January 18th – Friday, January 22nd.  
 
Tomorrow on Saturday, Jan. 16th you can help support Loch Lomond School! We are hosting a bottle 
drive school fundraiser on Saturday, January 16th from 8:00 – 12:00 p.m. Your empties are full of 
opportunity, and you can return your empty bottles and help support your community school. Thank 
you for your anticipated participation at this drive -thru fundraising event! 
 

As a reminder, during the Orange phase, students from K-12 are required to wear a mask on the bus. 

Students K-8 must wear masks at all times in school unless eating, sitting quietly at their desk or during 

physical education class. Students in grades 9-12 must wear a mask at all times in school except when 

eating or during physical education class. This includes outside, for all grades.  

 

We ask all families to continue reminding students about the importance of hand washing/sanitizing; 

practicing good cough/sneeze etiquette; physical distancing; bringing 2 clean face masks each day; and 

monitoring for symptoms.  If you have symptoms, you can visit this site to do a self-assessment and 

book a COVID-19 test. 

 

Thank you for your understanding as we work together to follow the safety guidelines provided to us by 

Public Health and EECD. We understand that some families and students may feel anxious to return to 

school during the Orange phase. Please know that our staff and students have been doing an 

exceptional job adhering to safety procedures and we thank them, as well as you for your support, in 

maintaining protective measures in our school and on our buses. 

 

Wednesday, Jan. 20th, the Loch Lomond School PSSC will meet at 6:30 p.m. virtually. This meeting is 

open to the public and minutes are posted to the LLS website. If you would like more information about 

the PSSC or connect with a PSSC member, please do not hesitate to contact the school principal or our 

PSSC Chairperson by visiting the Loch Lomond School website. 

 

 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Greg Norton 
Principal 
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